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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 4:10 PM
To: 'gerryrichter@hotmail.com'
Subject: RE: Rate hike

Good afternoon Mr. Richter,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Ruth McHargue  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:49 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: FW: Rate hike 
 
Please add to docket file 160021 and forward to PSC contact e-mail. 
Thanks, 
Ruth 
 
From: Collin Roehner On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:41 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Cc: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: FW: Rate hike 
 
Please see the e-mail below.  Please let us know whether this needs to be entered in CMS as consumer correspondence, 
and what docket it should be placed in. 
 
 
From: Gerry Richter [mailto:gerryrichter@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:40 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Rate hike 
 

Dear Sirs, 
I think the proposed rate hike is outrageous. As a senior on a fixed income any additional bills hurt our way of 
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life. And since this increase is to put more money in share holders pockets ONLY it should not happen.  
Gerald Richter Bonita Springs. 

Get Outlook for Android 




